
From:   James Nolan   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 08, 2012

Subject:   FCC File No. 0354-EX-RR-2012
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We are still attempting to complete the renewal for the Experimentatl license, before the 30 day, I am
attempting to reset the PW but can not until I get the corect TIN.  Our TIN changed a few years ago, and
the license references the old  TIN. I am attempting to find someone in the company who know the TIN I
need. Thank you for your patience.


